From: -

To: A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk.
Subject: A303 road scheme Amesbury

Date: 10 March 2022 18:26:03

Dear Inspectorate,

The proposed plan for a tunnel past Stonehenge as has been said many

times would be a waste of time and money when a far simpler method would
achieve the same result, namely dual the existing road through
Winterbourne stoke thus making dual carraigway from the existing dual

east of stones to link up with the dual west of Winterbourne stoke. This
method would be less intrusive, less damaging to archeology, more cost
effective, quicker to complete. Also given that we all have to become

less dependant on cars etc the road will be less used anyway. The nation
does not need over complicated solutions to its problems.

Regards

David Mills





